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July 7, 2020
Dear Centerville CSD Families,

We want you to know that all the decision-making at the district and building levels is
rooted in our interest in the heaith and safety of our staff and students. These are
challenging times for all of us, and this message is intended to help you understand how
our focus on safety will be woven into our plans for the upcoming 2020-21 school year.

First and foremost, we are all hopeful that we will be able to open our doors and
welcome all students back to a normal return to school. As educators, we miss seeing
the students in our hallways and classrooms. We look forward to in-person classes,
school activities, and athletics.

We are preparing plans to continue in a face-to-face learning environment, but we’re
also preparing for a school day that may include a mixture of students in classrooms and
students learning at home. We are creating three plans (all in-person, hybrid, and
remotely) in order to be prepared for all scenarios in the fall, in case the pandemic
dictates that additional measures need to be taken to keep everyone safe.

We know that there will be some students and families who will either want or need to
continue learning remotely. Our administrators and staff have also been working on the
details of this situation and we will create a plan for students who can't return to the face-
to-face setting when school resumes in the fall. We will continue to provide information
to you throughout the summer as plans are solidified. Look for plans to be established by
late July/early August.

Overall, we are excited to begin the Return-to-Learn process and, like you, have missed
the vibrancy that our students and families bring to our schools and community. Thank
you for your continued partnership in creating safe, equitable learning spaces for ali of
our students. #redtogether

Sincerely,

om Rubel
Superintendent

Mission: All students will learn well, become life long learners, and contribute positively to society,




